
The Queensland Coalition for Action on Alcohol (QCAA)
invites you to 2017 QCAA Alcohol Policy Election Forum

10:00am to 12:00pm

Friday 17 November 2017

United Service Club Queensland, 183 Wickham Terrace, Spring Hill

On Saturday 25 November 2017, Queensland will head to the polls for the 
State Election. If elected, do you want know what your local MP intends to 
do to address alcohol harms? 

QCAA, a coalition of health, community, and research organisations, is 
holding an Election Forum to allow representatives of Queensland 
political parties to put forward their plans to reduce alcohol harm in 
Queensland. 

Join members of QCAA at the Election Forum to hear from your political 
representatives and raise important questions about alcohol policy.  

Candidates will also outline their position on key policies within the QCAA 
Election platform Alcohol policy: prioritising healthy choices. 

This event is open to the public. If you are interested in attending please 
register at https://2017qcaa.eventbrite.com.au.

More information about the event, including a full program of speakers, 
will be released shortly.

Register at Eventbrite.

Participate in the Twitter conversation on the day by following @QLDCAA and using the hashtag #QLDPOL

2017 QCAA ALCOHOL POLICY ELECTION FORUM

http://fare.org.au/wp-content/uploads/QCAA-Election-platform-Alcohol-policy-prioritising-healthy-choices-November-2017.pdf
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https://2017qcaa.eventbrite.com.au/

